
 
 

Privacy Terms & Conditions 
 

St George’s Catholic Church Website (Shoeburyness) 
www. saintgeorgeschurch.co.uk 

 
 
Here at the St George's Catholic Church Website, we take your privacy seriously and will only use the 
personal information you have provided to enable us to send the information you have requested from us. 
 
From time to time we would like to keep in touch with you via email with details of what's going on in our 
parish.  For example all of the forms below ask for the minimum information needed in order to respond to 
your request. 
 
Typically we ask you consent to provide your name and email address and optionally your telephone number.  
None of this data is shared with anyone else and is only used for the purpose described below: 
 

• ‘Keep in Touch’   [ name, email address ] [ weekly newsletter, occasional news emails] 
• ‘Weekly Newsletter Delivery’ [ name, email address ] [ weekly newsletter, occasional news emails] 
• ‘Confirmation Registration’ [ name, email address ] [ weekly newsletter, occasional news emails] 
• ‘Register with Our Parish’  [ name, email address(optional), telephone number ( to enable the 

Office Administrator to contact you) ]  If you provided an email [ weekly newsletter, occasional news 
emails ] 

• ‘Suggestions’    [ name, email address, phone number (optional), your suggestion ] 
• ‘Volunteer’     [ name, email address, telephone number(voluntary), various 

volunteer options ] [ weekly newsletter, occasional news emails] 
• ‘Hall Booking Enquiries’   [name, email address, telephone number( to enable the Office 

Administrator to contact you), parishioner status(voluntary)] 
 
You may of course unsubscribe at any time. Please use the link on the email or contact the Parish 
Administrator. 
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